
Mr Hopkins,

I am sending this to you anonvmouslv+l have my reasons.

I heard a rumor that the board is considering raising the current dues by $50 - $100 a month, and
increasing the current $425 transfer fee to several thousand dollars.

Thank you for exposing the corruption and arrogance of the so-called "leadership" in Big Canoe. Please
keep doing what you're doing and continue exposing them. I plan to vote for the two women running
for the POA Board in the upcoming election.
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